
Submitter: Jasmine Book 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Climate, Energy, and 
Environment 

Measure, Appointment or 
Topic: 

HB2738 

We have known for decades lead is dangerous, especially for young children. As a 

mother of two small children living in the Kenton neighborhood I would be delighted if 

PIR stopped using leaded fuel. We are way too close for comfort. The safety of our 

children must be our highest priority.  


